

Head Teacher: Mrs D Cross

School Number 840 3087

Westcroft

Stanhope

Bishop Auckland

Co Durham

DL13 2NU

Tel: 01388 528218

Email: admin@stanhopebarrington.org.uk

Website: www.stanhopebarrington.durham.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer 10th November 2023

Re: Children In Need

For Children In Need on Friday 17th November 2023, we are having a non-uniform day and are asking for a £1 donation.

The same as last year, I have taken the decision to donate half of the proceeds raised to Children In Need and half of the proceeds will go into the school PTA fundraising account to support 'our children in need'.

Parents are very welcome to donate directly to Children In Need if they wish and there are numerous ways to do this via phone (0345 7332233), by text, online or in banks and building societies.

So far this Autumn Term we have raised money for MacMillan Cancer Research, The British Legion Poppy Appeal and Children In Need. Our school and wider community are extremely generous and whilst I think it is important that our children learn how to support vulnerable groups and those less fortunate through fundraising for charities, it is also an important lesson for them to know that they can also take social action to support their local school and make a real difference closer to home.

We will have a collection bucket at the main gate on Friday morning for cash donations of £1 per child.

Yours sincerely

Mrs D Cross

Mrs D Cross **Head Teacher**

> Durham and Newcastle Diocesan Learning Trust is a company limited by guarantee (company number 10847279) and exempt charity registered in England and Wales at Cuthbert House, Stonebridge, Durham, DH1 3RY





















